
 

 

28th September 2018 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please accept my apologies for the recent letter regarding the Porthpean 

residential trip.  The dates on the letter were incorrect.  The residential will 

take place from 1st – 3rd May 2019.  We will travel there on the 1st, camping 

on the Wednesday and Thursday and return on the Friday.  Whilst there, the 

children will take part in lots of activities including archery, wall climbing, 

orienteering, kayaking and many others.  Details regarding travel, 

accommodation and a full itinerary will be shared with you closer to the time. 

  

The total cost of the trip is expected to be around £170 which will be 

confirmed once we finalise the number of children attending.  If you would like 

to express interest in your child attending this residential trip, please confirm 

below.  If you have any questions/concerns at this stage, feel free to arrange 

a meeting with me to discuss the residential further. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Miss Shields   

 

I would like my child _____________________________________________ to attend the Porthpean 

residential trip in May 2019 

  

Signed __________________________ (parent/guardian)  

 


